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(208) 769-2320 

 

 

Date: May 6th 2015 
 
To: Media 

 

Coeur d'Alene Police Department 

Protecting and serving with excellence 

 

The Coeur d’Alene Police Department appreciates all of the thoughtful donations of food, 
cards of sympathy, and the monetary donations that are being sent for Sgt. Moore’s children. 
The men and women who work here, and their families are doing their best to provide comfort 
to each other and persevere.  
 
Today Sergeant Moore’s body was transported to Spokane for an autopsy relevant to the 
criminal case. Police officers from several agencies as well as employees of Kootenai Health 
lined the long hallway as English funeral home carried him to the transport vehicle.  
 
Coeur d’Alene Police officers escorted Sgt. Moore to the Spokane Coroner’s Office and 
multiple police and fire jurisdictions joined in solidarity along the way.  
 
“We are humbled and overwhelmed by the kind response we have received from this 
community, and around the entire nation. I wish to thank our surrounding law enforcement 
agencies for their continued support of our personnel. We especially want to thank the 
Kootenai County Sheriff’s Office for answering many calls for service in the City and giving our 
officers time to grieve. I am extremely proud of our officers while they continue to carry out 
their oath to protect and serve this community.” said Chief White. 
 
Many of our media friends have asked to speak with our employees in order to highlight and 
honor Sgt. Moore and his service to our community. We appreciate the kindness and will 
make your phone numbers available to them for comment if they choose to do so. It may take 
them a few days to feel comfortable doing so but we can assure you they want to honor him in 
every way. 
 
Sgt. Moore’s funeral is slated for this Saturday May 9th at 10:00am at Lake City High School 
located at 6101 N. Ramsey Road in Coeur d’Alene. We will release details on the service as 
soon as they are complete.  
 
 
 


